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 Annabel Cormack COMMNT2017/0842/P 16/02/2017  16:09:31 I consider this an excessive loss of garden area. We cannot afford this, given the local levels of 

pollution, and the benefits of ample greenery to well-being. A more modest extension with a smaller 

footprint should be required.

68 Dartmouth Park 

Road
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